
Written Deputation Request Form – June 15, 2020 Special Committee of the Whole Meeting - 
Electronic 

Please complete this form to provide a written deputation at the June 15, 2020 Special Electronic Committee 
of the Whole Meeting. Please return the form to clerks@newmarket.ca – completed forms must be received by 
end of day Wednesday June 10, 2020. These comments will be read aloud by the Mayor during the live 
meeting, considered with the related item, and will form part of the public record. 

Name: 

Organization/Group/Business represented (if applicable): 

Address: Postal Code: 

Phone Number: Email: 

Agenda Item Number and Title (your deputation must be in relation to an item on the Agenda): 

Please use the space below to provide your written comments: 

Be advised that all Council and Committee of the Whole meetings (including this meeting) are audio-video recorded and 
live streamed online. If you make a presentation to Council or Committee of the Whole, your presentation becomes part 
of the public record and you will be listed as a presenter in the minutes of the meeting. We post our minutes online, so the 
listing of your name in connection with the agenda item may be indexed by search engines like Google. 

Personal information on this form will be used for the purposes of sending correspondence relating to matters before 
Council. Your name, address, comments, and any other personal information, is collected and maintained for the purpose 
of creating a record that is available to the general public in a hard copy format and on the internet in an electronic format 
pursuant to Section 27 of the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, R.S.O. 1990, c.M.56, as 
amended. Questions about this collection should be directed to the Director of Legislative Services/Town Clerk, Town of 
Newmarket, 395 Mulock Drive, P.O. Box 328, STN Main, Newmarket, ON L3Y 4X7; Telephone 905-895-5193 Ext. 2211 
Fax 905-953-5100 

Lisa Ugolini

Pet Sales in Newmarket

Dear Members of Newmarket Council, 
 
I’m writing today to implore you change the bylaw to BAN the sale of cats and dogs from pet stores. There is no 
need for pet stores to sell cats and dogs, as there are many more things these stores can offer.  
 
So many surrounding municipalities have banned the sale of cats and dogs, and for many years, and I would 
expect the same from Newmarket, finally. Newmarket should be joining the ranks of Toronto, Markham, Richmond 
Hill and so many others that have this ban in place already. As a forward thinking municipality, Newmarket needs to 
set an example to the smaller communities. I am proud to live in Newmarket however allowing mill puppies and cats 
to be sold is just lining greedy pockets, from the mill owners themselves right up to their retail partners and then 
certain council members who still think this is standard practice. This is NOT standard practice! With campaigns 
over many years like ‘Adopt, Don’t Shop’, I would have assumed Newmarket understood the importance of not 
having dogs and cats sold in stores. Rescue groups, from all over, spend countless hours, energy and resources 
trying to do the best for our domesticated animals and educate the public yet retail sales and puppy mills undermine 
everything when there is no ban in place. It’s literally a slap in the face to animal advocates trying to do right by 
these animals. 
 
This is 2020, let’s start acting like it. This is a ban that should’ve been in place years ago. Please, PLEASE, vote in 
favour of a full ban of the retail sales of cats and dogs in pet stores. These voiceless creatures deserve better. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Ugolini 
Resident of Newmarket 




